
 

 
 

21 May 2020 

 

We are so pleased to transfer control and ownership of the FCC license for KXRW 

(Vancouver, Wash.) from the Media Institute for Social Change (EIN # 20-4657556) to 

KXRW (EIN # 81-301-1370); this transfer has been done with respect and accordance to 

all applicable FCC rules and regulations.   

 

The below signatures represent an agreement between representatives from the Media 

Institute and KXRW to fulfill this transfer.  There is no monetary consideration for this 

exchange, and the Media Institute freely and happily makes this transfer.  

 

Thank you. 

 
Phil Busse 

Executive Director 

 

 

Received by:  _______________________ 

  Susan Galaviz, KXRW 

Board President 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1639 SE 37th Ave., Portland, Oregon  97214    

Phil@MediaMakingChange.Org 
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